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PROPOSITION
 

THE STATES are asked to decide whether they are of opinion -
 
                             (a)       to approve the transfer of administration from the Planning and Environment Committee to the Health and

Social Services Committee of the site shown hatched on drawing Nos.  PHT  395  100 and PHT  395  080 for the
purpose of developing the site as a residential nursing home and day-care centre; and

 
                             (b)       to authorise the Greffier of the States to sign the said drawings on behalf of the States.
 
 
PLANNING AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE
 
 
Note:         The Health and Social Services Committee supports this proposition.



Report
 

The Health and Social Services Committee is progressing a project to develop the site shown hatched on drawing
Nos.  PHT  395  100 and PHT  395  080 as a Residential Nursing Home and Day Care Centre, with construction planned to
commence early in 2003.
 
The Residential Nursing Home will be designed for 28  residents with a link through to a Day Care Centre providing space for
up to 30  people at a time. The home is part of the Health and Social Services Committee’s strategic plan to decentralise the
elderly services provided at Overdale into modern, smaller, purpose-built units, situated around the Island on sites closer to
the population served.
 
It is therefore considered appropriate to transfer the administration of the site from the present Committee to the Health and
Social Services Committee.
 
There are no financial or manpower implications resulting from the proposed transfer of administration.



 
 



 
 


